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Meetings of the FIG Executive Committee in Nassau (BAH) 
 
Now that the meetings have come to an end, we would like to congratulate you and your team on 
the perfect organization of this event, and to thank you for the wonderful hospitality shown during 
our stay in Nassau. 
 
We greatly appreciated the overall experience, and we have no doubt that all participants were happy 
to attend your event filled with unforgettable moments.  
 
Looking forward to seeing you again on a future occasion, we remain, 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 

                                
Morinari Watanabe       Nicolas Buompane       
FIG President   FIG Secretary General 
IOC Member 
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